SouTH AFRICAN INVADERS
OUT oF ANGOLA

In Angola today several thousand troops of the apartheid
regime are occupying a huge area of southern Angola. The
South African government no longer lies about their presence,
in contrast to their blatant denials when South Afriecan
troops first invaded Angola in the autumn of last year.

The .apartheid regime has never shown any concern about the
people of Angola. It is a racist regime which has nothing
but contempt for black people. It supported the Portuguese
colonialists in Angola and every day inflicts the misery and
humiliation of apartheid on the black people of South Africa
and Namibia.

What the South African racists are concerned about is the
maintenance of white supremacy in Southern Africa. This is
why they invaded Angola - and now they claim the right to
stay in southern Angola to 'defend their borders' - which
means to defend Namibia which they illegally occupy.

There can be no peace in Angola whilst the military forces of
South Africa stay in Angola. If further bloodshed is to be
avolded, international action must be taken to force South
Africa‘s withdrawal.

The British Govermment should be taking all possible action
to secure South Africa's withdrawal and to ban the recruit-
ment of British mercenaries. If you support the cause of
freedom in South Africa and peace in Angola, please act now
and make your views known to the government, your MP, in
your church, trade union....in fact anywhere you think it
will help.
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